Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 11:51 AM
To: sbeck@havenbrookhomes.com

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Appeal for 278 E. Baker St.

Mr. Beck,

| have reviewed your appeal and will be recommending to the Council that it be granted, so there will be no need for a
hearing on Tuesday. The ceiling height appears to have been in place since construction. Please contact my office if you
have any questions, at 266-8585 or legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us.

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer
Saint Paul City Council



